London Borough of Bexley Civic Offices 2 Watling Street Bexleyheath Kent DA6 7AT www.bexley.gov.uk 020 8303 7777



 m/r
 9720940
 Direct Dial
 0203 045 3923

 y/r
 Date
 5 February 2021

annmarie.carroll@bexley.gov.uk

The person dealing with this matter is: Annmarie Carroll

Mr Christopher Pornaris

Dear Mr Pornaris

Thank you for your request for information received on 26 January 2021.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I can confirm that the London Borough of Bexley holds the information you requested. However, we are withholding some of that information since we consider that the absolute exemption set out in Section 21 (Information accessible by other means) applies. This is because the information is already reasonably accessible on our website.

I have detailed below the information that is not being withheld.

Please can you confirm how many properties you currently have on Temporary Accommodation? 1353

Please can you confirm how many of these properties are owned by the Council? 203

Please can you advise us on the current maximum that is paid per night for:

- *Studio/1 bed:£60
- *2 bed:£85
- *3 bed:£85.
- *4 bed:£80

Who are your largest 5 suppliers and how much do you pay them on average every month?

Information about the contracts with providers can be accessed at the following link: https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/business-bexley/contracts-tenders-and-procurement/bexley-contract-register

If we were to supply accommodation on this basis, please can you give us contact names and telephone numbers of the procurement team.

Our Head of Procurement and Supplier Management is Mick Sullivan.
Our Procurement team can be contacted via email at procurement@bexley.gov.uk.
The Council's contact number is at the top of this letter.

If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request a review by writing to:

Complaint and Freedom of Information Officer London Borough of Bexley Civic Offices 2 Watling Street Bexleyheath Kent DA6 7AT

Or by email to foi@bexley.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Annmarie Carroll
Complaints and Freedom of Information Officer